
The 2018 Status Report of the IFAC-CIPFA Accountability Index was published on November 

5th. The Chair, Ian Carruthers, former IPSASB Chair, Andreas Bergmann, David Watkins and 

IFAC and CIPFA colleagues were instrumental in the development  of the document, which 

projects some very positive global trends- both in the adoption and implementation of 

accrual financial reporting and the indications that reliance on IPSAS will significantly 

increase. 
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https://www.ifac.org/publications-resources/international-public-sector-financial-accountability-index-2018-status-report

